
Sunday, October 1, 2017 
TODAY’S SCRIPTURE: Exodus 25:9 

TODAY’S MESSAGE: “Tabernacle Prayer — Intro” 

_______________________________________________  

Notes:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Go to       

Sibleyfrc.org and click on “sermon” to watch the video.  

Pray for God’s People 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten, 
920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-
2783) Remember, we cannot print your name unless you 
have granted FRC permission to do so. If you have a prayer 
request you would like included, please contact the office.  

• Pray for those in assisted living: Jack Hurd, Ethel Jurgens and Geneva 
Wissink. 

• Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Minnie De Jong, 
Tracy Den Beste, Dutch Kruger, and Marian Zevenbergen. 

• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff and 
Chelsea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and 
Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 
 

Words of Thanks 

Thank you for all your prayers, cards and visits when I had knee surgery and 
during my stay in the hospital. I especially want to thank Pastor Luke for his 
visits and prayers. It is greatly appreciated to be remembered by my church 
family. God’s blessings to all.  ~~Ethel Jurgens  

 

Congratulations! 
 

Congratulations are extended to Bill and LaDonn Hartzell in the birth of a 
granddaughter, Paisley Rae Pietrzyk. Paisley was born Monday, September 
25th and is the daughter of Hattie and Brandon Pietrzyk.  
 

Congratulations are also extended to Ruth Ann and Lawrence Wiersma in 
the marriage of their daughter Rebecca Wiersma to Kyle Baker. The young 
couple was married yesterday, September 30th, at Christ the King Church in 
Sioux Falls, SD.   

   

https://www.facebook.com/hattie.pietrzyk?hc_ref=ARTLMOhyUxFjJeT09igZew6ax9_d9hYiRsI0D200Aqb55GhWDJsIfMM9BMyZkT6baC4

